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Comments This application is unsuitable on a number of grounds: 
 
Waste Disposal Site 
* this access and egress to the site and its general location make this entirely unsuitable for the 
purpose of waste disposal 
* there are several other sites for waste disposal in West Sussex, making this location entirely 
redundant 
* the habitats of many animals would be impacted by the location of the waste site 
 
Access and Egress 
* it is over 3km from the A281 to the entry to the proposed access point and a further 1.3km along 
narrow woodland tracks.  This distance is far too much along narrow lanes which will not allow lorries 
to pass one another and is over 4.5km from the lorry route network 
 
Environment 
* this is an area of pristine woodland that is remote and tranquil 
* noise and light pollution would have a serious impact 
* the area is shared with established farming and would impact these local businesses 
* there is no enhancement to the local area from this development 
 
Traffic 
* increased HGV movements would impact local road users 
* a significant increase (300%) of HGV movements would be a danger to other road users and 
pedestrians 
* loss of access for parking and local recreation at the point of access and egress 
* noise and mud contamination from HGVs leading to more environmental and safety issues 
 
This proposal is a huge detriment to the local area and I would urge you to reject the application.  
There are many other ways for the clay to be extracted and waste to be disposed that do not impact 
this lovely woodland.  Please do the right thing for the local area and reject this proposal. 
 
Thank you, 
David Percy 
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